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Upcoming Events! 

MARCH IS READING MONTH!  SEE NEXT PAGE FOR 

MORE INFORMATION! 

Tuesday, March 1 

—4th & 5th Grade to Adams High School for STEM Field Trip 

—PTA Founders Day 2022—Ceremony at Rochester High School  

    in the evening 

Wednesday, March 2—Kdg. & 1st Grade to Adams High School 

for STEM Field Trip 

Thursday, March 3—2nd & 3rd Grade to Adams High School for 

STEM Field Trip 

 

Friday, March 4 

—1/2 Day of School for Students—12:10 dismissal, End of 2nd 

     Trimester, PD for Staff 

—CUSTODIAN APPRECIATION DAY! 

—PTA Roller Skating Party 12:30—3:30 (more info. included in   

    this newsletter) 

Week of March 7—3rd Grade Field trips to Van Hoosen Muse-

um (Blust 3/8, Mack 3/9, Tyranski 3/10) 

 

3/9-3/17—Vision Screenings by Oakland County Health Depart-

ment for Grades Preschool, 1, 3, and 5 

 

Tuesday, March 15—PTA Meeting—ZOOM 

 

Friday, March 18—BOYS & SPECIAL PERSON BOWLING—

6:00—9:00 p.m. (more info. included in this newsletter) 

 

Monday, March 28—Friday, April 1—NO SCHOOL—Spring Re-

cess 

Monday, April 4—Return to School 

Follow RCS on social media: 

New at North Hill!  

Super Fun Friday!  

The first Friday of the month the 3 Golden Owls 

will be at North Hill to catch students being 

super kind and super helpful! 

http://www.rochester.k12.mi.us/
http://www.twitter.com/rochcommschools
http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Rochester-MI/Rochester-Community-Schools-MI/89170828095
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Click below to access the choice board (above) put together by Mrs. Rainwater 

March is Reading Month Choice Board 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/e/2PACX-1vSZvuGZ7Jap8h8OCasyomQUZBUtfJhdFI25gHnpTGMF15cXUyRi6CyRusqrQLeCJjj_uKmL32I6i1kb/pub?start=false&loop=false&delayms=3000
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Kindergarten Information for 2022-2023 

Rochester Community Schools is excited to welcome incoming kindergarten stu-
dents for the 2022-23 school year. An updated kindergarten video presentation for 
families is available on the RCS website. Click here to view the informational video, 
which includes enrollment requirements, school-age care (SAC) information, stu-
dent-focused inspiration, and a look inside our kindergarten classrooms.  The kinder-
garten information presentation is also available in a printable format by clicking 
here: Kindergarten Information Night 2022.pdf. 

If you plan to enroll your child, please complete the kindergarten information slip. 
This will allow us to directly share information, reminders and updates from the cur-
riculum department and from your home school. This also helps to support staffing 
for next year. 

Online kindergarten registration begins March 8, 2022. Virtual welcome events will 
be hosted at each school on March 23 at 6 p.m. Details will be shared from each stu-
dent’s home elementary school. 

Families interested in the transitional kindergarten (TK) program can expect more 
detailed information to be shared soon. Transitional kindergarten, commonly known 
as “young fives,” was developed to meet the varying educational and social-emotional 
needs of our youngest learners. The program provides the gift of time for students 
who may benefit from an additional year of support in transitioning from preschool 
to kindergarten. For more TK information, please visit the RCS website. 

 

A friendly attendance reminder.  

If your student will not be attending school or 

will be late for school, please call the  

Attendance line at 248-726-4310 OR you may 

enter the Absence using your ParentVue       

account.  By contacting us, we will mark your 

child’s Absence as Justified (excused). Also, 

once we know your child will not be in, we 

will not contact you by phone regarding your 

child’s absence. 

Kindergarten and 1st Graders are getting excit-
ed for Authors in April. Recently, we read 
Goatilocks and the Three Bears by Erica S. Perl 
and we practiced coming up with book covers 
for our own Fractured Fairy Tales. 
 

March Madness at North Hill 
Students will be reading books throughout the 
month of March and voting for this year's tour-
nament winner. 
 
https://marchbookmadness.weebly.com/ 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/i-id2M7jHSkyPRawH_z4BA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRj9-fnP0RDaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cucm9jaGVzdGVyLmsxMi5taS51cy9hY2FkZW1pY3MvY3VycmljdWx1bS90a2tpbmRlcmdhcnRlblcHc2Nob29sbUIKYhZntBZiQAMEd1IadGpvbmVzQHJvY2hlc3Rlci5rMTIubWkudXNYBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/y5rVLd-pW9d4LV8AdisOxQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRj9-fnP0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPVNmNWNjM2ZGSHVnJm1hbD05MGNhYTAyMDQ3NzkyZTQ0MWJhM2ZlNDYyMDU2NzY5MTliYjhhMzA4NTU1MWM3YmQ4MzM3OWI1NGIwOWQ1MjBiVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpi
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/zCsQCsn-7hXwGUGGYj-mpA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRj9-fnP0RjaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZm9ybXMvZC9lLzFGQUlwUUxTZVVCT0RtcEtHQVNRc1JSbTJkbGV3VGxsdXBscWJ3dkpTcjM3RmlzSGRyWUtpSkFRL3ZpZXdmb3JtVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpiFme0FmJAAwR3Uhp0am9uZXNA
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/i-id2M7jHSkyPRawH_z4BA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRj9-fnP0RDaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cucm9jaGVzdGVyLmsxMi5taS51cy9hY2FkZW1pY3MvY3VycmljdWx1bS90a2tpbmRlcmdhcnRlblcHc2Nob29sbUIKYhZntBZiQAMEd1IadGpvbmVzQHJvY2hlc3Rlci5rMTIubWkudXNYBAAAAAE~
https://marchbookmadness.weebly.com/
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March 1 
Gage D. 
Ava K. 
March 4 
Alden B. 
March 5 
Ruby A. 
Zara H. 
Clare K. 
March 7 
Caleb C 
Katherine D. 
March 8 
Rohn M. 
Matthew V. 
March 9 
Kayla C. 
Oskar K. 
Edward S. 
Lexi T. 
Derek V. 
 
 

March 10 
Daniela G. 
Emilie R. 
March 11 
S. Yoo 
March 13 
Arjune K. 
Evan O. 
March 14 
Max K. 
Harper M. 
Luca M. 
March 17 
Braxton L. 
March 18 
Adalynn A. 
March 20 
Daniel B. 
Joseph C. 
Liliana F. 
Adalena T. 
 
 

March 21 
Georgia O. 
Jacob T. 
March 22 
S. Hansen 
March 23 
Mia C. 
Frida C. 
Travis W. 
March 25 
Caroline C. 
March 26 
Teagan G. 
March 27 
Jakob K. 
March 28 
Harman S. 
Thomas W. 
March 30 
Grayson C. 
Zoe C. 
Molly T. 
Anna T. 

Happy Birthday to our March 

Birthday Owls! 
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In honor of Valentines Day, many students 

chose to read with a buddy by checking out the 

same book.  

 We Help Each Other at North Hill! 

4th grade buddies helped Kindergarten students log on to 

their chromebooks for the first time!  Yeah! 
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Penny Wars 
Ms. Bowen’s 5th grade class organized a Penny War fundraiser to benefit 
Oxford Schools. Our North Hill students and community supported the 
cause and $1,544 was collected to donate to Oxford Schools. The money is 
being used to buy a therapy dog at Lakeville Elementary.  Ms. Bowen’s class 
will be invited to meet the dog!  Thank you to our North Hill Community 
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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

Our school is participating in a very special community service program to 
raise funds for the American Heart Association.  We’re joining the fight against 
our nation’s No. 1 and No. 3 killers — cardiovascular diseases and stroke. 

 

On February 28th our school will begin our KIDS HEART 
CHALLENGE with the entire school during their gym class. Upper elementary 

grades 3-5 will be participating in their grade level KIDS HEART EVENT.  
These events are held at schools nationwide and not only help students learn 
about the benefits of regular physical activity and heart health, but also raise 
funds to support vital heart and stroke research as well as educational programs. 

 
The American Heart Association is dedicated to helping people live longer, 

healthier lives.  The money we raise helps people in our community learn how to 
avoid heart disease and stroke and also helps our local patient care.  Our school 
will qualify for gift certificates for free physical education equipment based on the 
amount we raise, and students will qualify for individual thank-you gifts based on 
the donations they collect. 
  
 Family and friends can support your child’s participation by making 
contributions. However, we ask that children not go door-to-door or ask 
strangers for donations. If your child receives any cash donations, please convert 
those to a check prior to turning in the collection envelope.  All checks should be 

made payable to the American Heart Association. 
 
To help your child raise money the fun and easy way, you are encouraged 

to use our online fund-raising tool found at heart.org/kidsheartchallenge 

your child can personalize his or her own web page and include a message 
about why he or she is participating in KIDS HEART CHALLENGE.  Next, send 
e-mails to friends and family to ask for support.  After you have completed raising 
money online, print your child’s online donation report and include it inside the 
collection envelope.  Refer to the collection envelope for more detailed 
instructions on how fun and easy online fund-raising really is. 
  
 KIDS HEART CHALLENGE is a fun event that helps our children 
understand the importance of community service and physical activity while 
helping to save lives.  Our efforts truly make a difference! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mr.Vlassopoulos (Physical Education Instructor) 



Dear Kindergarten, 1st, 2nd Grade Parents,      

 
  

Be a lifesaver and participate in KIDS HEART 

CHALLENGE.  You will be helping fight America’s 

No. 1 health problem heart disease and stroke. For 

the next three weeks the students will be jumping 

rope during their gym class to raise money for the 

American Heart Association. Remember this is a 

choice to participate in pledging a donation to the 

American Heart Association. Please read this 

brochure that your child is bringing home. PLEASE 

return your jump rope envelope to your classroom 

teacher any time before March 26.  The event will 

only be for students in the upper grades.  

Kindergarten through second will be learning the 

skills to jump rope during physical education class.  

Any questions please email! 

 

Thank you,  

Mr. Vlassopoulos                                  
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March  2022March  2022March  2022
Sunday        Monday         Tuesday     Wednesday    Thursday          Friday          Saturday

1 2 3 4 5

8 9 10 11 1276

15 16 17 18 191413

22 23 24 25 262120

27 28 29 30 31

Keep In Mind...

St. Patricks
Day

Read to
someone older

than you!

Happy Birthday, Dr.
Seuss! Wear a shirt
with words on it to

school!

Record yourself
reading a book! 

 Listen to it while
you read it!

Play a board
game!

Read under the
kitchen table!

BLACKOUT!
No electronics

tonight!

Read a wordless
book!

Create a special
reading place in

your house!

Bring your
favorite book
from home to

school!

Read in the car!Get together
with a friend

and book share!

Read a
nonfiction

book!

Read a book
about what

happened long
ago!

BLACKOUT!
No electronics!

Read a book to
someone

younger than
you!

Wacky
Wednesday!
Read a joke
book today!

Wear green to
school and read

a limerick!

Read a magazine!Put a poem in your
pocket written by

you or someone
else!

Visit your
library!

Make and read
your favorite

recipe!

BLACKOUT!
No electronics!

BLACKOUT!
No electronics!

Recommend
your favorite

book to a
friend!

Play a board
game!

Read with a
friend!

Read a book
outside!

Ask an adult to
read you their
favorite book!

Read a book
about an amimal!

Read to a family
member over

the phone!

Play a word
game like
scramble!

Be sure to join the facebook
group North Hill Family Book Club!

Your favorite NH staff will be
sharing their favorite books with
you throughout the month in this

facebook group.  
 

Also, we look forward to hearing
about your nightly adventures

with this March calendar!
 

Happy Reading Month!



North Hill & Hugger
Roller Skating Party!
AUTHORS IN APRIL BOOK SALE
DURING THE SKATING PARTY!!!
Sale will be CASH ONLY!
Purchase tickets by 3/2 on OwlLink:
www.northhillpta.membershiptoolkit.com
There are no actual tickets. You will
be checked-in when you arrive at
The New Rink.
Flyer was sent home last week!

Thank you to everyone who came to
Big Boy last week! We were able to

raise $215!!! Every little bit helps!

Boys + Special Person Bowling!
Purchase tickets on OwlLink:

www.northhillpta.membershiptoolkit.com

There are no actual tickets. You will
check-in when you arrive. Every
attendee must pre-purchase a ticket.
Ticket sales end March 16.

Coordinate with friends and click HERE to
sign up for your lane.

8 people MAX per lane. Be SURE to
change your sign up quantity to include
adult & boy(s).

http://www.northhillpta.membershiptoolkit.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4daca628a6fd0-bowling1




TO ORDER, go to OwlLink: www.northhillpta.membershiptoolkit.com & click STORE

http://www.northhillpta.membershiptoolkit.com






Questions? Comments? Ready to volunteer?
Email the PTA at: nhillpta@gmail.com

Follow us on Facebook: North Hill Elementary PTA
https://www.facebook.com/NorthHillPTA/

www.northhillspiritwear.com Open 24/7

mailto:nhillpta@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/NorthHillPTA/
http://www.northhillspiritwear.com


Art is a place for 
children to learn 
to trust their 
ideas, 
themselves, and 
to explore what is 
possible.  
-MaryAnn F. Kohl

Skill Focus on: Self 
Motivation

-Help students connect to 
purpose.  How this activity 
benefits them in life and the skills 
taught.  Skills they will likely use 
in a future career.

-Focus on effort:  Keep praise 
on how hard they worked to 
accomplish that goal. This 
ensures the child will keep 
working, even when tasks seem 
difficult. Dr. Kang explains, “If we 
mainly praise performance, the 
child will lose motivation if they 
know the task is too hard. It’s a 
fixed versus growth mindset.”

Family Challenge
For those of you that enjoy video 
games, watch this you tube video 
on becoming a video game 
designer.  Then encourage your 
child to create characters, scene 
and a plot of what their video game 
might include.  Be sure to name it, 
too!  

Career Resource: Xello
Xello is a fun career exploration tool 
available to RCS students, K-12.

Click to explore Xello from your child’s 
device under the RCS Bookmarks Tab  
- Career Readiness - Xello.
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Pic of kid shoes and arrows - 
sidewalk chalk

Awareness, exploration, and Preparation

Introduce soft skills o Introduce the awareness of nontraditional 
careers o Exploration play around Career Zones

Basic soft skills/work ethic discussions o Character building 
activities (i.e. who am I, what are values, strengths, 
weaknesses, citizenship, etc.)

Connecting  to 
Possibilities  

Through 
Career 

Awareness 
and 

Exploration 

RCS values career awareness, 
exploration and growth. 
Career development is a  
lifelong process that begins in 
childhood.     

March 2022
Arts & 
Communications

Open ended questions in order to build on prior knowledge,
Encourage decision-making
Weigh pros and cons and decide which idea works best

RHS 2014 Alum, Jacob Becknell, is 
a Gemologist in Carlsbad, CA.  
Enjoy this video of him working on 
his craft.

For the older student, please enjoy 
this video interview with a Graphic 
Designer.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1rE5R9fOKUE
https://auth.xello.world/Google/Student/55277b54-e241-4e2a-b631-c83dcfe92b9b
https://youtu.be/Yz4_GGKM7KI
https://www.nepris.com/app/videos/day-life-anartistcartoon-illustratorgraphic-designer-92963?t=fl&sharecode=a51a2c7f-d05a-40b2-9511-8b623fb0b352


Rochester Community PTA Council

present� th�
FOUNDERS DAY 2022 CELEBRATION

RESCHEDULED FROM February 17

NEW DATE: Tuesday, March 1
Rochester High School Auditorium

Performing Arts Entrance, 180 S. Livernois Road, Rochester MI 48307

6 p.m. Refreshments, Music, and Silent Auction* / 7 p.m. Ceremony
Join us for a celebration of our amazing volunteers within our Rochester Community PTA as we 

recognize and honor the accomplishments, commitment, and dedication of the students, 
parents, educators, and staff.

*Participate in our Silent Auction at
http://32auctions.com/rcptacfoundersday2022

Opens at 3 p.m. February 11, closes at 7 p.m. on Feb. 17.
All proceeds go to PTA Council student scholarships & events.

Keynote Speaker
Amanda Crowell Itliong

PTA Council Special Award Honorees:
❖ John Schultz Leadership Award: Lisa Roscoe
❖ Council Member of the Year Award: Tracy Gruber
❖ Advocacy Award: Kathy Nitz
❖ Distinguished Service Award:  Kate Bass, Angie May, Brandon Shurter
❖ Bright Ideas Award: Ann Najera + STEAM Committee
❖ ACORN Award: Sanya Gupta
❖ Logo Design Winner: Beverly Ye, Hamlin Elementary School

Volunteers honored from all 21 schools!
We hope you will join us to celebrate all our volunteers!

http://32auctions.com/rcptacfoundersday2022
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